
IESA BASEBALL 
ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING 
MINUTES & RECOMMENDATIONS 

October 26, 2006 
 

The following members were present for the meeting: Coaches Jeff Marsaglia, Divernon; Greg 
Pohlman, Carrollton; Matt Smith Chatham Glenwood and Jeff Bambule Romeoville Martinez; 
Administrator Tim Dotson, Bartonville Oak Grove; and Umpire Kevin Mallehan, Normal. 
Introductions were made and a review of the advisory committee's role took place.  
 
 
Many items were discussed but the committee has no recommendations to the Board of Directors 
for changes to the baseball rules and By-Laws. 
 
Items discussed included end of game procedures at the Streator Woodland regional, the 
possibility of adding a multiplier to the enrollment of non-public schools, the possibility of seeding 
via the internet, admission charges at the regional and sectional level, the top seeded team in the 
regional being able to pitch the number 1 pitcher throughout the regional and sectional, the 
selection of an all-tournament team at the state finals, and a change in the safety base 
interpretation.  The committee was informed of an appeal concerning By-Law 3.043 by Danville 
North Ridge prior to the start of the season. 
 
The committee had favorable comments concerning the 3 class system and the playing of all 
classes at the EastSide Centre.  Compliments were given to the EastSide staff and host school, 
East Peoria Central. 
 

 
Pairings were drawn for the 2007 state finals as follows: 
 

GAME 1 GAME 2 GAME 3 GAME 4 
CLASS 1A --  E vs. G  B vs. A   D vs. H    F vs. C 
CLASS 2A--  D vs. C    A vs. H   E vs. F    B vs. G 
CLASS 3A--  E vs. F    B vs. D   C vs. G    A vs. H 
 
 

Jeff Marsaglia was recognized for his service to the committee. 
 

The next meeting is scheduled for October 25, 2007. 

 


